
Notice of Public Hearing 
On Special Assessment Roll for  

Six Mile Lake Special Assessment District 

 
 
 Township of Echo 
 Antrim County, Michigan 
 
 
TO: REAL PROPERTY OWNERS AND ANY OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 
WITHIN THE SIX MILE LAKE SPECIAL ASSESSMENT DISTRICT 
 
 PLEASE TAKE NOTE that the Echo Township Board will hold a public hearing 
on Thursday, May 8, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. at the Echo Township Hall, located at 1720 
Six Mile Lake Road, East Jordan, Michigan.  The purpose of this public hearing is to 
review the estimated costs and to redetermine the required special assessments for the 
eradication and/or control of aquatic weeds and plants within Six Mile Lake for the next 
succeeding year within the Six Mile Lake Special Assessment District.  The special 
assessment district was previously established pursuant to law and affects all taxable 
real property in the Six Mile Lake Special Assessment District. 
 
 Take further notice that appearance and protest at this public hearing is required 
in order to appeal the amount of the special assessment to the State Tax Tribunal, if an 
appeal should be desired.  A property owner or party in interest, or his or her agent, 
may appear in person at the hearing to protest the special assessment or may file his or 
her protest in writing delivered to the Township Clerk on or before the date and time of 
the public hearing as set forth above, in which case his or her personal appearance 
shall not be required.  The property owner or any person having an interest in the 
property subject to the special assessment may file a written appeal of the special 
assessment with the State Tax Tribunal within thirty-five (35) days after confirmation of 
the special assessment roll, if that special assessment was protested at this hearing. 
 
 
 
Date:  April 7, 2025                                                            
       Diane Kucharek, Clerk 
       Echo Township 
 


